
View as Webpage

What Comes Next?
Looking Forward at OneSource

MEMBER
INFO
SESSION

HOLIDAY
CLOSURES
 

https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/em/1102520666104/5d85b84b-d0ce-49c5-b22e-d8cac3c7ee95
https://onesourcecenter.org
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_dr7dwxGhrw
https://onesourcecenter.org/


SESSION

OneSource
Center is
offering some
new and never-
before-seen
membership
benefits in 2023,
and it's not just
about shopping
in our Common
Good Store

anymore! You won't want to miss this brief information
session that will highlight the new tiered membership
options, and several of the exciting new benefits of being
a OneSource Center member, including health insurance,
financial checkups and more. Tell a colleague and bring a
friend! Simply click the Register Now button to let us
know you're coming.

Register Now

 
Happy Holidays
from the entire
staff at
OneSource! We
are very grateful
to have such an
amazing
community to
work together
with to fulfill our
mission. As we
look forward to
the upcoming holidays, we will be setting aside some time
to celebrate. On December 20, 12-2 PM we will be closed
to hold our staff holiday party. We will also be closed
December 23-26.

From all of us at OneSource Center we wish you safe and
happy holidays!

MEET
AMANDA ​
OneSource Center
welcomes Amanda
Lynn Barker as our
new Director of
Consulting
Services. Amanda
is a non-profit
industry
professional with
nearly two decades

of experience in community engagement, cross-functional
project management, impact assessment and evaluation,
and business development. She has a BA in
Communication and Culture from Indiana University-
Bloomington, an MA in Social Science from Humboldt
State University in northern California, and is pursuing her
PhD in Counseling from the University of Sedona. In
addition to her service-aligned career, Amanda likes trail
running, yoga, adventure travel, green juice, and
dreaming about new opportunities on the horizon. She is
grateful to be part of this team and is looking forward to
cooperative collaboration with the consultants and the
community.

SEEKING
VETTED
VENDORS
As part of
OneSource's
efforts to assist
the Greater
Cincinnati
nonprofit
community, we
are developing a
list of vetted
vendors who provide services to nonprofit organizations.
For now, our list will focus on vendors in these three
areas: 
(1) Staffing/Hiring/HR; (2) Marketing; and
(3)Accounting/Finance.
As a first step in developing this list, OneSource is
seeking recommendations from our connections in the
nonprofit community of vendors they have used in these
areas and whose services they have been happy with.
If you have anyone that you can recommend, please
contact Dave Wallace at dwallace@onesourcectr.org.

The Year Ahead
End-of-year greetings from all of us at OneSource Center!

This year has definitely been another to remember, and I am uplifted by the ways our nonprofit community continues to
respond to challenges with resilience, determination and innovation. By sharing our strengths and working together we can
look forward to 2023 and to providing even greater impact. 
 
Every day hundreds of thousands of Greater Cincinnatians rely on resources provided by nonprofits. OneSource Center is
honored to support these agencies through our nonprofit resource center. Our staff and volunteers work tirelessly to
provide innovative programming and resources in the areas of consulting, coaching, training and Common Good Store
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provide innovative programming and resources in the areas of consulting, coaching, training and Common Good Store
Furniture Bank and Marketplace offerings. Funders, donors and sponsors make this work possible, and we are thankful for
their belief in our work.

As we look ahead to the coming year, OneSource Center has many new and exciting things to look forward to. We are
revamping our membership which will include many new benefits. We’re offering more member benefits than ever before
as a OneSource Center member – both in the Common Good Store Furniture Bank and Marketplace and through our
consulting and training efforts. In 2023, we will continue to work towards providing the most resources that we can for our
entire nonprofit community. As always, thank you for helping us continue to build a thriving community for all.

Wishing you a healthy and happy holiday season,

Christie Brown
Christie Brown, CEO

OneSource Center in Action

New! 2022 OneSource
Center Video Register Here More News for You on our

website!

Let's Connect!
Stay updated on nonprofit news, trainings and events.

​Sign up here for OneSource Center newsletters and updates.

OneSourceCenter.org

How can we help?

Contact Us

OneSourceCenter.org Follow us
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